From: Barton, Erin - FS
Subject: Parta FOIA re ease 2021-FS-R3-08131
Date: October 27, 2021 at 12:23 PM
To:
Cc: Cramer, Jenn fer -FS I

Good morning Mr. Jolly,

I’ve attached our partial release letter to this email, and this afternoon put a flash drive
with the records in the mail as they are too big to send electronically.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns related to your request, or if
you do not receive the flash drive in the next few days.

Sincerely,
Erin Barton

Erin Barton (she/her), MS
Forest Planner

Forest Service
Santa Fe National Forest

11 Forest Lane
Santa Fe, NM 87508
www.fs.fed.us
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Caring for the land and serving people

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any unauthorized
interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and subject the
violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.
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